
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glen A. Winn 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

September 30, 2011 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. E. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, 27th floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: OEB File No.  EB-2010-0142 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s (“THESL”) 
Electricity Distribution Rate Application for 2011 Supplementary Suite Metering 
Evidence  

 
In the Board’s EB-2010-0142 Partial Decision and Order, it indicated that findings in the 
Supplementary Proceeding on Suite Metering would be reflected in THESL’s 2012 rates without 
retroactive effect in any way.  Attached is THESL’s supplementary evidence for the Supplemental 
Proceeding on Suite Metering, filed as Exhibit L1, Tab 5, Schedules 1 and 2.  
 
The confirmation number for this submission, through the Board’s RESS e-filing, is also enclosed.  
Two sets of hard copies will be provided to the Board early next week. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Glen A. Winn 
Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance 
416-542-2517 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
encl. 
:GAW/acc 
 
cc: Anthony Haines, President, THESL 

Pankaj Sardana, VP, Treasurer & Regulatory Affairs, THESL 
J. Mark Rodger, Counsel for THESL, by e-mail only 
Intervenors of Record for EB-2010-0142, by e-mail only 


